
  PROGRAM: WE WILL HEAR FROM 
 MEG CARROLL ABOUT GSCCF 

571-243-3867 Phone/Text

robyn@redstonerealty,us
*IMPACT Club Member

P:

E:

Meg Carroll was a police officer for 26
years, 21 of which was in the City of
Manassas, and retired as a lieutenant.
She speaks Spanish and Portuguese
fluently and attributes her fluency of
both languages to her being a Rotarian
Exchange student in Brazil from 1976-
1977.  

She has been working as the
community manager at Georgetown
South since 1990 and founded the
GSCCF in 2016. 

MEET YOUR OFFICERS:
President: Ab Basu
Past President: Cheryl Macias 
President Elect: Luke Croushorn
Secretary: Robyn Williams
Treasurer: John Goldwater
Vice President: John Heltzel 
Club Director: Willis Jones 
Sargent at Arms: Bill White 

Visit DACdb.com for club information!!
**If you do not have your login, we can help

We are always looking for new members!  Please 
contact Jeff Brown with any new potential members:  
jeff.brown@brownsinsurance.com 

Next Regular meeting Jan 15, 2025, 12:00
IMPACT Club’s next meeting is Jan 10, 2025
Next Executive Board Meeting, Jan 22, 2025 @ 10:30

       (not our regular board meeting date)

Consider an executive position next year and let Luke
know!
    
JANUARY BIRTHDAYS- Consider Buck of the Month Club
by  donating $ equal to your age!
Ian Lovejoy- Jan 3rd            
Sally Lay- Jan 8th
Don Wine- Jan 26th 
             
JANUARY MEMBER CLUB ANNIVERSARIES!  
John Skaggs- Jan 2013           Nick Edwards- Jan 2025* 
Cheryl Macias- Jan 2017         Danielle Maria- Jan 2025*
Tiffanie Rand- Jan  2021*         Alicia Boykin- Jan 2025*

January 6, 2025

Yours in Rotary Service, 

RobynWilliams
Secretary, Rotary Club of Manassas

Regular Meeting:  Wed. January 8, 2025
                                     12:00 PM 
                                     City Tavern
                                     9550 Center Street
                                     Manassas, VA 20110 

                             
                              
                                                 
                                      
 

Our Annual Reverse Raffle 

SATURDAY, FEB 8th, 2025

@ Bishop Russell Hall

More information will be 

shared at our lunch 

meeting!!

Bill Burton’s Celebration of Life will be

held Saturday, January 25th at the

Manassas Baptist Church, 8800

Sudley Road, Manassas . Visitation will

be at 1:00 followed by a service at

2:00.  

GET READY FOR OUR
ANNUAL REVERSE RAFFLE!!



The Rotary Club of Manassas’s Christmas and Holiday Party 2024

It was a successful weekend, we started
with the Osbourn Park High School

Interact students selling hotdogs to raise
money for ShelterBox at the Tree Lighting.

They raised $542 which our club will
match for a total of $1,084 in donations!

Thank you to every Rotarian who
donated!! Next up was the parade. A huge

shoutout to the IMPACT Club for their
participation and decorating the float. The

theme this year was Christmas in Candy
Land. The gingerbread house, elves, and

presents were perfect. Meg’s pups were a
hit, too.  It was amazing!!   It was a cold and

long weekend, but also a lot of fun!

The 78th Greater Manassas
Christmas Parade 2024

It ended up being a warm and beautiful day full of sunshine and warm
weather.  We even had surprise visitors from 

Mr. and Mrs. Santa Claus!!

Give The Rotary Club of Manassas a 


